
Central High School Music Booster Minutes
Monday, April 7, 2011

Present:  Peter Bannon, Tim Born, Rebecca Brooks, Scott Bush, Jennifer Currey, John Currey, Chuck 
Dunnum, David Frye, Susan Harum, Barb Jones, Deena Love, Mary Shoen Petersen, Connie Sailor, 
Shandra Summerville, Lynn Weckhorst, Melinda Wilcox, Kim Wurl

The meeting was called to order at 7:34 P.M.

Approval of Minutes.  The minutes from the March 7, 2011 meeting were approved.

Treasurer's Report.  Tim had to leave so Kim reported for Tim.  There is $2500.00 in summer 
scholarship money available for students to go to various music camps.  Applications are online.  The 
three drum majors will go to camp, and the boosters will provide money for them.  Money from 
uncommitted cash funds will be used for two more sousaphones (about $10,000), 8 to 10 more band 
jackets, 10 to 12 more band bibs, and $400.00 will be spent on garment bags.  David and Tim will work 
on our transportation needs for equipment and decide on whether to go with the trailer or a truck, etc.

Benefit for Keegan Bannnon Scholarship Fund.  Peter talked about the upcoming benefit.  He 
thanked the boosters for helping to fund the scholarship and said the fund is growing.  Information 
about the benefit and scholarship, plus applications were passed out.  The event is this Sat., April 9, at 
Jupiter's at the crossing from 6 to midnight.  Everything has been donated for the event.  Kids can get 
in for free if they bring their (paying) parents.  Kathryn Ikenberry was the first recipient of the Keegan 
Bannon scholarship.  Checks can be made to C-U School Foundation.

Nomination of Choir VP.  Mr. Larson is looking for a choir VP to serve on the music booster board.

Band Banquet.  Volunteers are needed for the band banquet.  May 12 or 13 would be the best dates for 
it and 6:00 P.M. is the most likely time.  Venues include several churches or Central's cafeteria.  There 
will be a dinner, presentation of awards, and senior recognition.  Deena and Chuck agreed to chair the 
banquet.

Jazz Fest.  The festival is April 29 and 30, starting at 5:30 P.M. each evening.  Volunteers are lined up 
for food, set up/tear/down, program & print materials;  more volunteers are needed to work at the 
event,  to sell ads for the program, and to host the guest artists.  There will be jazz fest meeting at Kim's 
house on Wed., April 6 at 7:30 P.M. 

Trip Update.  The next payment for the Disney trip is due April 15.

Director's Report.  Mr. Currey said he received funds for the Markowski piece.  The concert bands are 
working on music for the next concert.  Wind symphony will perform at Superstate for the 11th straight 
year.  The Ensemble jazz band just returned from the Savannah Jazz Festival and the students are very 
motivated from the experience.  The clinics and the performances were great.  Kim thanked Mr. Currey 
and all the band families for their support for the Savannah Festival.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:14 P.M.
 


